
Peatbog informal working group 

During the 18th European Colloquium of Arachnology (High Tatras, Slovakia) 
an informal working group on peatbog studies was established. In the first 
phase, all arachnologists working or planning to work on peatbog-dwelling 
spiders, harvestmen and pseudoscorpions are asked to contact me (the 
coordinator of the group) either bye-mail (sepkopo@utu.fi) or by letter 
(5. Koponen, Zool. Museum, Univ. Turku, FIN-20014 Turku, Finland). 

Please, give the following information: name, address and your research 
theme/plans. All persons responding will be contacted later for further 
discussions in order to evaluate if it is possible to start some joint projects 
and to get funding for research. 

Seppo KOPONEN 
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